
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ward Four FPD Minutes for Special Called Meeting 
December 11, 2017 

 
 

A special called meeting of the Ward Four Fire Protection District was called to 
order at 6:00 p.m., December 11, 2017 at the fire district’s station at 261 Hwy 
505, Jonesboro, LA.  This special meeting was called to order by board 
president, Kent Hightower. 
 
Board members present for this meeting included Kent Hightower, Arthur 
Harper, and Billy Wayne Pullig.  Others in attendance were Scotty and Lisa 
Nunn, Heather Holland, Carla Hightower, John Ross, Scott Savage, Daniel and 
Tina Allen, Todd and Jessica Droddy, James Ramsey, Tracy Wold, Mike Simonelli, 
Janet Harper, Frankie Harris, Josh Halbrook, Lanie Savage, Rel Matthews, and 
Selena Matthews. 
 
Invocation was given by Kent Hightower. 
 
There were no public comments. 
 
The board reviewed a short video concerning safety procedures, followed by the 
meal.  
 
Chief Savage thanked all the volunteers for their hard work.  
 
Kent Hightower thanked the volunteers. The volunteers make the district what 
it is today.  
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
Arthur Harper made a motion to adjourn. Billy Wayne Pullig seconded the 
motion and the motion carried.  
 


